
From: Advocate on behalf of Vanessa Velasquez
To: CLK City Clerk
Subject: Please Protect Seals by Supporting the Winter Closure of Casa Beach!
Date: Monday, February 17, 2014 7:14:56 PM

Feb 17, 2014

City Clerk

Dear Clerk,

I was sickened to learn that seal families are being harassed by
beachgoers as these highly sensitive animals seek a safe haven on Casa
Beach during pupping season. Last year, despite protective barriers,
residents were caught on video viciously harassing the animals--some of
whom were apparently pregnant. These animals are just trying to survive
and raise their families! Humans have razed wild coastal habitats and
there are plenty of recreational beach areas available, so seal
rookeries should be protected.

Please vote in support of the proposed resolution to prohibit public
access to Casa Beach annually from December 15 to May 15.
Banning these events would be good for animals as well as California's
fragile ecosystems, and I respectfully ask you to implement a ban.

Sincerely,

Vanessa Velasquez

mailto:advocate@animalactivist.com
mailto:Vanesita_08@live.com
mailto:CityClerk@sandiego.gov


From: Advocate on behalf of Anja Zukanow
To: CLK City Clerk
Subject: Please Protect Seals by Supporting the Winter Closure of Casa Beach!
Date: Monday, February 17, 2014 2:44:40 PM

Feb 17, 2014

City Clerk

Dear Clerk,

I was sickened to learn that seal families are being harassed by
beachgoers as these highly sensitive animals seek a safe haven on Casa
Beach during pupping season. Last year, despite protective barriers,
residents were caught on video viciously harassing the animals--some of
whom were apparently pregnant. These animals are just trying to survive
and raise their families! Humans have razed wild coastal habitats and
there are plenty of recreational beach areas available, so seal
rookeries should be protected.

Please vote in support of the proposed resolution to prohibit public
access to Casa Beach annually from December 15 to May 15.
Banning these events would be good for animals as well as California's
fragile ecosystems, and I respectfully ask you to implement a ban.

Sincerely,

Anja Zukanow

mailto:advocate@animalactivist.com
mailto:anja-denise95@web.de
mailto:CityClerk@sandiego.gov


From: Laurent ZOONEKYND
To: Councilmember Sherri Lightner; CouncilMember Kevin Faulconer; Councilmember Todd Gloria; Councilmember

Myrtle Cole; Councilmember Mark Kersey; CouncilMember Lorie Zapf; Councilmember Scott Sherman;
CouncilMember David Alvarez; CouncilMember Marti Emerald

Cc: CLK City Clerk; CLK Hearings
Subject: Please Support Closure of Casa Beach During Harbor Seal Pupping Season
Date: Monday, February 17, 2014 6:30:48 AM

Dear San Diego City Council,

Please support winter seasonal closure at Casa Beach during harbor seal pupping season,
December 15 to May 15 annually.

Closing this beach during pupping season will protect seal mothers and newborn seal pups
from human harassment. Unfortunately, harassment and encroachment from people often
result in the seals flushing into the water, which causes them to expend energy needlessly
while preventing them from gaining the benefits of hauling out.  When pups are on the
beach, they can be injured or even killed by stampeding adult seals.

Biologists have observed that the presence of people on the beach near the hauled out
seals typically results in large numbers of seals flushing.  By prohibiting the public from
entering the beach, flushing incidents will be vastly reduced, thus preventing premature
births, abandoned seal pups and increased pup mortality. An abandoned harbor seal pup
cannot survive without its mother.

For all of these reasons, it is imperative that you vote to protect the La Jolla Seals by
approving the seasonal closure of Casa Beach.

Sincerely,

 
Laurent ZOONEKYND
91, rue de la Victoire
75009 Paris
France
 
+33 1 45 26 72 63
 

 

Ce courrier électronique ne contient aucun virus ou logiciel malveillant parce que la
protection Antivirus avast! est active.

mailto:lzoonekynd@free.fr
mailto:SherriLightner@sandiego.gov
mailto:KevinFaulconer@sandiego.gov
mailto:ToddGloria@sandiego.gov
mailto:MyrtleCole@sandiego.gov
mailto:MyrtleCole@sandiego.gov
mailto:MarkKersey@sandiego.gov
mailto:LorieZapf@sandiego.gov
mailto:ScottSherman@sandiego.gov
mailto:DavidAlvarez@sandiego.gov
mailto:MartiEmerald@sandiego.gov
mailto:CityClerk@sandiego.gov
mailto:HEARINGS1@sandiego.gov
http://www.avast.com/
http://www.avast.com/




From: Advocate on behalf of Aline Zonta
To: CLK City Clerk
Subject: Please Protect Seals by Supporting the Winter Closure of Casa Beach!
Date: Monday, February 17, 2014 10:45:05 AM

Feb 17, 2014

City Clerk

Dear Clerk,

I was sickened to learn that seal families are being harassed by
beachgoers as these highly sensitive animals seek a safe haven on Casa
Beach during pupping season. Last year, despite protective barriers,
residents were caught on video viciously harassing the animals--some of
whom were apparently pregnant. These animals are just trying to survive
and raise their families! Humans have razed wild coastal habitats and
there are plenty of recreational beach areas available, so seal
rookeries should be protected.

Please vote in support of the proposed resolution to prohibit public
access to Casa Beach annually from December 15 to May 15.
Banning these events would be good for animals as well as California's
fragile ecosystems, and I respectfully ask you to implement a ban.

Sincerely,

Aline Zonta

mailto:advocate@animalactivist.com
mailto:alapzz@gmail.com
mailto:CityClerk@sandiego.gov


From: Advocate on behalf of Mike Anuszewski
To: CLK City Clerk
Subject: Please Protect Seals by Supporting the Winter Closure of Casa Beach!
Date: Monday, February 17, 2014 6:14:31 PM

Feb 17, 2014

City Clerk

Dear Clerk,

I was sickened to learn that seal families are being harassed by
beachgoers as these highly sensitive animals seek a safe haven on Casa
Beach during pupping season. Last year, despite protective barriers,
residents were caught on video viciously harassing the animals--some of
whom were apparently pregnant. These animals are just trying to survive
and raise their families! Humans have razed wild coastal habitats and
there are plenty of recreational beach areas available, so seal
rookeries should be protected.

Please vote in support of the proposed resolution to prohibit public
access to Casa Beach annually from December 15 to May 15.
Banning these events would be good for animals as well as California's
fragile ecosystems, and I respectfully ask you to implement a ban.

Sincerely,

Mike Anuszewski

mailto:advocate@animalactivist.com
mailto:impaler4nj@aol.com
mailto:CityClerk@sandiego.gov


From: Advocate on behalf of Tammy Zimmerman
To: CLK City Clerk
Subject: Please Protect Seals by Supporting the Winter Closure of Casa Beach!
Date: Monday, February 17, 2014 12:44:07 PM

Feb 17, 2014

City Clerk

Dear Clerk,

I was sickened to learn that seal families are being harassed by
beachgoers as these highly sensitive animals seek a safe haven on Casa
Beach during pupping season. Last year, despite protective barriers,
residents were caught on video viciously harassing the animals--some of
whom were apparently pregnant. These animals are just trying to survive
and raise their families! Humans have razed wild coastal habitats and
there are plenty of recreational beach areas available, so seal
rookeries should be protected.

Please vote in support of the proposed resolution to prohibit public
access to Casa Beach annually from December 15 to May 15.
Banning these events would be good for animals as well as California's
fragile ecosystems, and I respectfully ask you to implement a ban.

Sincerely,

Tammy Zimmerman

mailto:advocate@animalactivist.com
mailto:tbzimmerman@comcast.net
mailto:CityClerk@sandiego.gov


From: Advocate on behalf of Emilia Zimanova
To: CLK City Clerk
Subject: Please Protect Seals by Supporting the Winter Closure of Casa Beach!
Date: Monday, February 17, 2014 1:44:39 PM

Feb 17, 2014

City Clerk

Dear Clerk,

I was sickened to learn that seal families are being harassed by
beachgoers as these highly sensitive animals seek a safe haven on Casa
Beach during pupping season. Last year, despite protective barriers,
residents were caught on video viciously harassing the animals--some of
whom were apparently pregnant. These animals are just trying to survive
and raise their families! Humans have razed wild coastal habitats and
there are plenty of recreational beach areas available, so seal
rookeries should be protected.

Please vote in support of the proposed resolution to prohibit public
access to Casa Beach annually from December 15 to May 15.
Banning these events would be good for animals as well as California's
fragile ecosystems, and I respectfully ask you to implement a ban.

Sincerely,

Emilia Zimanova

mailto:advocate@animalactivist.com
mailto:cestye@yahoo.co.uk
mailto:CityClerk@sandiego.gov


From: Advocate on behalf of Ilona Zelissen
To: CLK City Clerk
Subject: Please Protect Seals by Supporting the Winter Closure of Casa Beach!
Date: Monday, February 17, 2014 1:14:37 PM

Feb 17, 2014

City Clerk

Dear Clerk,

I was sickened to learn that seal families are being harassed by
beachgoers as these highly sensitive animals seek a safe haven on Casa
Beach during pupping season. Last year, despite protective barriers,
residents were caught on video viciously harassing the animals--some of
whom were apparently pregnant. These animals are just trying to survive
and raise their families! Humans have razed wild coastal habitats and
there are plenty of recreational beach areas available, so seal
rookeries should be protected.

Please vote in support of the proposed resolution to prohibit public
access to Casa Beach annually from December 15 to May 15.
Banning these events would be good for animals as well as California's
fragile ecosystems, and I respectfully ask you to implement a ban.

Sincerely,

Ilona Zelissen

mailto:advocate@animalactivist.com
mailto:loontiger108@gmail.com
mailto:CityClerk@sandiego.gov


From: Advocate on behalf of Lisa Zarafonetis
To: CLK City Clerk
Subject: Please Protect Seals by Supporting the Winter Closure of Casa Beach!
Date: Monday, February 17, 2014 8:14:50 PM

Feb 17, 2014

City Clerk

Dear Clerk,

I was sickened to learn that seal families are being harassed by
beachgoers as these highly sensitive animals seek a safe haven on Casa
Beach during pupping season. Last year, despite protective barriers,
residents were caught on video viciously harassing the animals--some of
whom were apparently pregnant. These animals are just trying to survive
and raise their families! Humans have razed wild coastal habitats and
there are plenty of recreational beach areas available, so seal
rookeries should be protected.

Please vote in support of the proposed resolution to prohibit public
access to Casa Beach annually from December 15 to May 15.
Banning these events would be good for animals as well as California's
fragile ecosystems, and I respectfully ask you to implement a ban.

Sincerely,

Lisa Zarafonetis

mailto:advocate@animalactivist.com
mailto:lisazarafonetis@yahoo.com
mailto:CityClerk@sandiego.gov


From: Advocate on behalf of Lisa Zarafonetis
To: CLK City Clerk
Subject: Please Protect Seals by Supporting the Winter Closure of Casa Beach!
Date: Monday, February 17, 2014 12:13:01 AM

Feb 17, 2014

City Clerk

Dear Clerk,

I was sickened to learn that seal families are being harassed by
beachgoers as these highly sensitive animals seek a safe haven on Casa
Beach during pupping season. Last year, despite protective barriers,
residents were caught on video viciously harassing the animals--some of
whom were apparently pregnant. These animals are just trying to survive
and raise their families! Humans have razed wild coastal habitats and
there are plenty of recreational beach areas available, so seal
rookeries should be protected.

Please vote in support of the proposed resolution to prohibit public
access to Casa Beach annually from December 15 to May 15.
Banning these events would be good for animals as well as California's
fragile ecosystems, and I respectfully ask you to implement a ban.

Sincerely,

Lisa Zarafonetis

mailto:advocate@animalactivist.com
mailto:lisazarafonetis@yahoo.com
mailto:CityClerk@sandiego.gov


From: Advocate on behalf of Karina Macias Zapico
To: CLK City Clerk
Subject: Please Protect Seals by Supporting the Winter Closure of Casa Beach!
Date: Monday, February 17, 2014 12:15:21 PM

Feb 17, 2014

City Clerk

Dear Clerk,

I was sickened to learn that seal families are being harassed by
beachgoers as these highly sensitive animals seek a safe haven on Casa
Beach during pupping season. Last year, despite protective barriers,
residents were caught on video viciously harassing the animals--some of
whom were apparently pregnant. These animals are just trying to survive
and raise their families! Humans have razed wild coastal habitats and
there are plenty of recreational beach areas available, so seal
rookeries should be protected.

Please vote in support of the proposed resolution to prohibit public
access to Casa Beach annually from December 15 to May 15.
Banning these events would be good for animals as well as California's
fragile ecosystems, and I respectfully ask you to implement a ban.

Sincerely,

Karina Macias Zapico

mailto:advocate@animalactivist.com
mailto:kmacias2003@yahoo.com.mx
mailto:CityClerk@sandiego.gov


From: Advocate on behalf of Claire Zanti
To: CLK City Clerk
Subject: Please Protect Seals by Supporting the Winter Closure of Casa Beach!
Date: Monday, February 17, 2014 3:13:57 PM

Feb 17, 2014

City Clerk

Dear Clerk,

I was sickened to learn that seal families are being harassed by
beachgoers as these highly sensitive animals seek a safe haven on Casa
Beach during pupping season. Last year, despite protective barriers,
residents were caught on video viciously harassing the animals--some of
whom were apparently pregnant. These animals are just trying to survive
and raise their families! Humans have razed wild coastal habitats and
there are plenty of recreational beach areas available, so seal
rookeries should be protected.

Please vote in support of the proposed resolution to prohibit public
access to Casa Beach annually from December 15 to May 15.
Banning these events would be good for animals as well as California's
fragile ecosystems, and I respectfully ask you to implement a ban.

Sincerely,

Claire Zanti

mailto:advocate@animalactivist.com
mailto:cmzanti@yahoo.com
mailto:CityClerk@sandiego.gov


From: Advocate on behalf of Deborah Zanewick
To: CLK City Clerk
Subject: Please Protect Seals by Supporting the Winter Closure of Casa Beach!
Date: Monday, February 17, 2014 6:43:37 AM

Feb 17, 2014

City Clerk

Dear Clerk,

I was sickened to learn that seal families are being harassed by
beachgoers as these highly sensitive animals seek a safe haven on Casa
Beach during pupping season. Last year, despite protective barriers,
residents were caught on video viciously harassing the animals--some of
whom were apparently pregnant. These animals are just trying to survive
and raise their families! Humans have razed wild coastal habitats and
there are plenty of recreational beach areas available, so seal
rookeries should be protected.

Please vote in support of the proposed resolution to prohibit public
access to Casa Beach annually from December 15 to May 15.
Banning these events would be good for animals as well as California's
fragile ecosystems, and I respectfully ask you to implement a ban.

Sincerely,

Deborah Zanewick

mailto:advocate@animalactivist.com
mailto:zanes@rogers.com
mailto:CityClerk@sandiego.gov


From: Advocate on behalf of tony zamiello
To: CLK City Clerk
Subject: Please Protect Seals by Supporting the Winter Closure of Casa Beach!
Date: Monday, February 17, 2014 7:14:37 PM

Feb 17, 2014

City Clerk

Dear Clerk,

I was sickened to learn that seal families are being harassed by
beachgoers as these highly sensitive animals seek a safe haven on Casa
Beach during pupping season. Last year, despite protective barriers,
residents were caught on video viciously harassing the animals--some of
whom were apparently pregnant. These animals are just trying to survive
and raise their families! Humans have razed wild coastal habitats and
there are plenty of recreational beach areas available, so seal
rookeries should be protected.

Please vote in support of the proposed resolution to prohibit public
access to Casa Beach annually from December 15 to May 15.
Banning these events would be good for animals as well as California's
fragile ecosystems, and I respectfully ask you to implement a ban.

Sincerely,

tony zamiello

mailto:advocate@animalactivist.com
mailto:sgt961@optonline.net
mailto:CityClerk@sandiego.gov


From: Advocate on behalf of Edsel Yong
To: CLK City Clerk
Subject: Please Protect Seals by Supporting the Winter Closure of Casa Beach!
Date: Monday, February 17, 2014 2:12:52 AM

Feb 17, 2014

City Clerk

Dear Clerk,

I was sickened to learn that seal families are being harassed by
beachgoers as these highly sensitive animals seek a safe haven on Casa
Beach during pupping season. Last year, despite protective barriers,
residents were caught on video viciously harassing the animals--some of
whom were apparently pregnant. These animals are just trying to survive
and raise their families! Humans have razed wild coastal habitats and
there are plenty of recreational beach areas available, so seal
rookeries should be protected.

Please vote in support of the proposed resolution to prohibit public
access to Casa Beach annually from December 15 to May 15.
Banning these events would be good for animals as well as California's
fragile ecosystems, and I respectfully ask you to implement a ban.

Sincerely,

Edsel Yong

mailto:advocate@animalactivist.com
mailto:edsel_cheetah22@hotmail.com
mailto:CityClerk@sandiego.gov


From: Advocate on behalf of Stuart Yates
To: CLK City Clerk
Subject: Please Protect Seals by Supporting the Winter Closure of Casa Beach!
Date: Monday, February 17, 2014 1:13:00 AM

Feb 17, 2014

City Clerk

Dear Clerk,

I was sickened to learn that seal families are being harassed by
beachgoers as these highly sensitive animals seek a safe haven on Casa
Beach during pupping season. Last year, despite protective barriers,
residents were caught on video viciously harassing the animals--some of
whom were apparently pregnant. These animals are just trying to survive
and raise their families! Humans have razed wild coastal habitats and
there are plenty of recreational beach areas available, so seal
rookeries should be protected.

Please vote in support of the proposed resolution to prohibit public
access to Casa Beach annually from December 15 to May 15.
Banning these events would be good for animals as well as California's
fragile ecosystems, and I respectfully ask you to implement a ban.

Sincerely,

Stuart Yates

mailto:advocate@animalactivist.com
mailto:stuartnyates@gmail.com
mailto:CityClerk@sandiego.gov


From: Advocate on behalf of Stuart Yates
To: CLK City Clerk
Subject: Please Protect Seals by Supporting the Winter Closure of Casa Beach!
Date: Monday, February 17, 2014 11:45:05 PM

Feb 18, 2014

City Clerk

Dear Clerk,

I was sickened to learn that seal families are being harassed by
beachgoers as these highly sensitive animals seek a safe haven on Casa
Beach during pupping season. Last year, despite protective barriers,
residents were caught on video viciously harassing the animals--some of
whom were apparently pregnant. These animals are just trying to survive
and raise their families! Humans have razed wild coastal habitats and
there are plenty of recreational beach areas available, so seal
rookeries should be protected.

Please vote in support of the proposed resolution to prohibit public
access to Casa Beach annually from December 15 to May 15.
Banning these events would be good for animals as well as California's
fragile ecosystems, and I respectfully ask you to implement a ban.

Sincerely,

Stuart Yates

mailto:advocate@animalactivist.com
mailto:stuartnyates@gmail.com
mailto:CityClerk@sandiego.gov


From: Advocate on behalf of Stuart Yates
To: CLK City Clerk
Subject: Please Protect Seals by Supporting the Winter Closure of Casa Beach!
Date: Monday, February 17, 2014 7:14:40 PM

Feb 17, 2014

City Clerk

Dear Clerk,

I was sickened to learn that seal families are being harassed by
beachgoers as these highly sensitive animals seek a safe haven on Casa
Beach during pupping season. Last year, despite protective barriers,
residents were caught on video viciously harassing the animals--some of
whom were apparently pregnant. These animals are just trying to survive
and raise their families! Humans have razed wild coastal habitats and
there are plenty of recreational beach areas available, so seal
rookeries should be protected.

Please vote in support of the proposed resolution to prohibit public
access to Casa Beach annually from December 15 to May 15.
Banning these events would be good for animals as well as California's
fragile ecosystems, and I respectfully ask you to implement a ban.

Sincerely,

Stuart Yates

mailto:advocate@animalactivist.com
mailto:stuartnyates@gmail.com
mailto:CityClerk@sandiego.gov


From: Advocate on behalf of Louise Yates
To: CLK City Clerk
Subject: Please Protect Seals by Supporting the Winter Closure of Casa Beach!
Date: Monday, February 17, 2014 7:15:00 PM

Feb 17, 2014

City Clerk

Dear Clerk,

I was sickened to learn that seal families are being harassed by
beachgoers as these highly sensitive animals seek a safe haven on Casa
Beach during pupping season. Last year, despite protective barriers,
residents were caught on video viciously harassing the animals--some of
whom were apparently pregnant. These animals are just trying to survive
and raise their families! Humans have razed wild coastal habitats and
there are plenty of recreational beach areas available, so seal
rookeries should be protected.

Please vote in support of the proposed resolution to prohibit public
access to Casa Beach annually from December 15 to May 15.
Banning these events would be good for animals as well as California's
fragile ecosystems, and I respectfully ask you to implement a ban.

Sincerely,

Louise Yates

mailto:advocate@animalactivist.com
mailto:louise.r.yates@gmail.com
mailto:CityClerk@sandiego.gov


From: Advocate on behalf of Nadezhda Yanul
To: CLK City Clerk
Subject: Please Protect Seals by Supporting the Winter Closure of Casa Beach!
Date: Monday, February 17, 2014 8:44:09 AM

Feb 17, 2014

City Clerk

Dear Clerk,

I was sickened to learn that seal families are being harassed by
beachgoers as these highly sensitive animals seek a safe haven on Casa
Beach during pupping season. Last year, despite protective barriers,
residents were caught on video viciously harassing the animals--some of
whom were apparently pregnant. These animals are just trying to survive
and raise their families! Humans have razed wild coastal habitats and
there are plenty of recreational beach areas available, so seal
rookeries should be protected.

Please vote in support of the proposed resolution to prohibit public
access to Casa Beach annually from December 15 to May 15.
Banning these events would be good for animals as well as California's
fragile ecosystems, and I respectfully ask you to implement a ban.

Sincerely,

Nadezhda Yanul

mailto:advocate@animalactivist.com
mailto:yanul_nadya@mail.ru
mailto:CityClerk@sandiego.gov


From: Advocate on behalf of Linda Yancey
To: CLK City Clerk
Subject: Please Protect Seals by Supporting the Winter Closure of Casa Beach!
Date: Monday, February 17, 2014 8:44:47 PM

Feb 17, 2014

City Clerk

Dear Clerk,

I was sickened to learn that seal families are being harassed by
beachgoers as these highly sensitive animals seek a safe haven on Casa
Beach during pupping season. Last year, despite protective barriers,
residents were caught on video viciously harassing the animals--some of
whom were apparently pregnant. These animals are just trying to survive
and raise their families! Humans have razed wild coastal habitats and
there are plenty of recreational beach areas available, so seal
rookeries should be protected.

Please vote in support of the proposed resolution to prohibit public
access to Casa Beach annually from December 15 to May 15.
Banning these events would be good for animals as well as California's
fragile ecosystems, and I respectfully ask you to implement a ban.

Sincerely,

Linda Yancey

mailto:advocate@animalactivist.com
mailto:whimzical@live.com
mailto:CityClerk@sandiego.gov


From: Advocate on behalf of Marieke Wyns
To: CLK City Clerk
Subject: Please Protect Seals by Supporting the Winter Closure of Casa Beach!
Date: Monday, February 17, 2014 5:44:17 AM

Feb 17, 2014

City Clerk

Dear Clerk,

I was sickened to learn that seal families are being harassed by
beachgoers as these highly sensitive animals seek a safe haven on Casa
Beach during pupping season. Last year, despite protective barriers,
residents were caught on video viciously harassing the animals--some of
whom were apparently pregnant. These animals are just trying to survive
and raise their families! Humans have razed wild coastal habitats and
there are plenty of recreational beach areas available, so seal
rookeries should be protected.

Please vote in support of the proposed resolution to prohibit public
access to Casa Beach annually from December 15 to May 15.
Banning these events would be good for animals as well as California's
fragile ecosystems, and I respectfully ask you to implement a ban.

Sincerely,

Marieke Wyns

mailto:advocate@animalactivist.com
mailto:marieke_wyns@live.be
mailto:CityClerk@sandiego.gov


From: Advocate on behalf of Kristin Wright
To: CLK City Clerk
Subject: Please Protect Seals by Supporting the Winter Closure of Casa Beach!
Date: Monday, February 17, 2014 4:14:45 PM

Feb 17, 2014

City Clerk

Dear Clerk,

I was sickened to learn that seal families are being harassed by
beachgoers as these highly sensitive animals seek a safe haven on Casa
Beach during pupping season. Last year, despite protective barriers,
residents were caught on video viciously harassing the animals--some of
whom were apparently pregnant. These animals are just trying to survive
and raise their families! Humans have razed wild coastal habitats and
there are plenty of recreational beach areas available, so seal
rookeries should be protected.

Please vote in support of the proposed resolution to prohibit public
access to Casa Beach annually from December 15 to May 15.
Banning these events would be good for animals as well as California's
fragile ecosystems, and I respectfully ask you to implement a ban.

Sincerely,

Kristin Wright

mailto:advocate@animalactivist.com
mailto:djmcstunna@yahoo.com
mailto:CityClerk@sandiego.gov


From: Advocate on behalf of dian wright
To: CLK City Clerk
Subject: Please Protect Seals by Supporting the Winter Closure of Casa Beach!
Date: Monday, February 17, 2014 11:14:37 AM

Feb 17, 2014

City Clerk

Dear Clerk,

I was sickened to learn that seal families are being harassed by
beachgoers as these highly sensitive animals seek a safe haven on Casa
Beach during pupping season. Last year, despite protective barriers,
residents were caught on video viciously harassing the animals--some of
whom were apparently pregnant. These animals are just trying to survive
and raise their families! Humans have razed wild coastal habitats and
there are plenty of recreational beach areas available, so seal
rookeries should be protected.

Please vote in support of the proposed resolution to prohibit public
access to Casa Beach annually from December 15 to May 15.
Banning these events would be good for animals as well as California's
fragile ecosystems, and I respectfully ask you to implement a ban.

Sincerely,

dian wright

mailto:advocate@animalactivist.com
mailto:dian.wright@verizon.net
mailto:CityClerk@sandiego.gov


From: Advocate on behalf of Tammie Woolwine
To: CLK City Clerk
Subject: Please Protect Seals by Supporting the Winter Closure of Casa Beach!
Date: Monday, February 17, 2014 5:14:05 PM

Feb 17, 2014

City Clerk

Dear Clerk,

I was sickened to learn that seal families are being harassed by
beachgoers as these highly sensitive animals seek a safe haven on Casa
Beach during pupping season. Last year, despite protective barriers,
residents were caught on video viciously harassing the animals--some of
whom were apparently pregnant. These animals are just trying to survive
and raise their families! Humans have razed wild coastal habitats and
there are plenty of recreational beach areas available, so seal
rookeries should be protected.

Please vote in support of the proposed resolution to prohibit public
access to Casa Beach annually from December 15 to May 15.
Banning these events would be good for animals as well as California's
fragile ecosystems, and I respectfully ask you to implement a ban.

Sincerely,

Tammie Woolwine

mailto:advocate@animalactivist.com
mailto:nowiknow_7@hotmail.com
mailto:CityClerk@sandiego.gov


From: Advocate on behalf of Adrienne Woods
To: CLK City Clerk
Subject: Please Protect Seals by Supporting the Winter Closure of Casa Beach!
Date: Monday, February 17, 2014 8:14:13 AM

Feb 17, 2014

City Clerk

Dear Clerk,

I was sickened to learn that seal families are being harassed by
beachgoers as these highly sensitive animals seek a safe haven on Casa
Beach during pupping season. Last year, despite protective barriers,
residents were caught on video viciously harassing the animals--some of
whom were apparently pregnant. These animals are just trying to survive
and raise their families! Humans have razed wild coastal habitats and
there are plenty of recreational beach areas available, so seal
rookeries should be protected.

Please vote in support of the proposed resolution to prohibit public
access to Casa Beach annually from December 15 to May 15.
Banning these events would be good for animals as well as California's
fragile ecosystems, and I respectfully ask you to implement a ban.

Sincerely,

Adrienne Woods

mailto:advocate@animalactivist.com
mailto:woodsaj@msn.com
mailto:CityClerk@sandiego.gov


From: Advocate on behalf of Lucy Woodruff
To: CLK City Clerk
Subject: Please Protect Seals by Supporting the Winter Closure of Casa Beach!
Date: Monday, February 17, 2014 6:44:18 PM

Feb 17, 2014

City Clerk

Dear Clerk,

I was sickened to learn that seal families are being harassed by
beachgoers as these highly sensitive animals seek a safe haven on Casa
Beach during pupping season. Last year, despite protective barriers,
residents were caught on video viciously harassing the animals--some of
whom were apparently pregnant. These animals are just trying to survive
and raise their families! Humans have razed wild coastal habitats and
there are plenty of recreational beach areas available, so seal
rookeries should be protected.

Please vote in support of the proposed resolution to prohibit public
access to Casa Beach annually from December 15 to May 15.
Banning these events would be good for animals as well as California's
fragile ecosystems, and I respectfully ask you to implement a ban.

Sincerely,

Lucy Woodruff

mailto:advocate@animalactivist.com
mailto:relaxedlouba@gmail.com
mailto:CityClerk@sandiego.gov


From: Roberta Wolff
To: Councilmember Sherri Lightner; CouncilMember Kevin Faulconer; Councilmember Todd Gloria; Councilmember

Myrtle Cole; Councilmember Mark Kersey; CouncilMember Lorie Zapf; Councilmember Scott Sherman;
CouncilMember David Alvarez; CouncilMember Marti Emerald

Cc: CLK City Clerk; CLK Hearings
Subject: Please Support Closure of Casa Beach During Harbor Seal Pupping Season
Date: Monday, February 17, 2014 12:06:15 PM

 
Dear San Diego City Council, 

Please support winter seasonal closure at Casa Beach during harbor seal pupping
season, December 15 to May 15 annually. 

Closing this beach during pupping season will protect seal mothers and newborn
seal pups from human harassment. Unfortunately, harassment and encroachment
from people often result in the seals flushing into the water, which causes them to
expend energy needlessly while preventing them from gaining the benefits of
hauling out.  When pups are on the beach, they can be injured or even killed by
stampeding adult seals.

Biologists have observed that the presence of people on the beach near the hauled
out seals typically results in large numbers of seals flushing.  By prohibiting the
public from entering the beach, flushing incidents will be vastly reduced, thus
preventing premature births, abandoned seal pups and increased pup mortality. An
abandoned harbor seal pup cannot survive without its mother. 

For all of these reasons, it is imperative that you vote to protect the La Jolla Seals
by approving the seasonal closure of Casa Beach. 

Sincerely,
Roberta Wolff

319 Prospect St.

La Jolla CA 92037

mailto:awolff@san.rr.com
mailto:SherriLightner@sandiego.gov
mailto:KevinFaulconer@sandiego.gov
mailto:ToddGloria@sandiego.gov
mailto:MyrtleCole@sandiego.gov
mailto:MyrtleCole@sandiego.gov
mailto:MarkKersey@sandiego.gov
mailto:LorieZapf@sandiego.gov
mailto:ScottSherman@sandiego.gov
mailto:DavidAlvarez@sandiego.gov
mailto:MartiEmerald@sandiego.gov
mailto:CityClerk@sandiego.gov
mailto:HEARINGS1@sandiego.gov


From: Advocate on behalf of Baylie Woerner
To: CLK City Clerk
Subject: Please Protect Seals by Supporting the Winter Closure of Casa Beach!
Date: Monday, February 17, 2014 11:44:47 PM

Feb 18, 2014

City Clerk

Dear Clerk,

I was sickened to learn that seal families are being harassed by
beachgoers as these highly sensitive animals seek a safe haven on Casa
Beach during pupping season. Last year, despite protective barriers,
residents were caught on video viciously harassing the animals--some of
whom were apparently pregnant. These animals are just trying to survive
and raise their families! Humans have razed wild coastal habitats and
there are plenty of recreational beach areas available, so seal
rookeries should be protected.

Please vote in support of the proposed resolution to prohibit public
access to Casa Beach annually from December 15 to May 15.
Banning these events would be good for animals as well as California's
fragile ecosystems, and I respectfully ask you to implement a ban.

Sincerely,

Baylie Woerner

mailto:advocate@animalactivist.com
mailto:darby.13@hotmail.com
mailto:CityClerk@sandiego.gov


From: Advocate on behalf of Baylie Woerner
To: CLK City Clerk
Subject: Please Protect Seals by Supporting the Winter Closure of Casa Beach!
Date: Monday, February 17, 2014 11:44:51 PM

Feb 18, 2014

City Clerk

Dear Clerk,

I was sickened to learn that seal families are being harassed by
beachgoers as these highly sensitive animals seek a safe haven on Casa
Beach during pupping season. Last year, despite protective barriers,
residents were caught on video viciously harassing the animals--some of
whom were apparently pregnant. These animals are just trying to survive
and raise their families! Humans have razed wild coastal habitats and
there are plenty of recreational beach areas available, so seal
rookeries should be protected.

Please vote in support of the proposed resolution to prohibit public
access to Casa Beach annually from December 15 to May 15.
Banning these events would be good for animals as well as California's
fragile ecosystems, and I respectfully ask you to implement a ban.

Sincerely,

Baylie Woerner

mailto:advocate@animalactivist.com
mailto:darby.13@hotmail.com
mailto:CityClerk@sandiego.gov


From: Advocate on behalf of Baylie Woerner
To: CLK City Clerk
Subject: Please Protect Seals by Supporting the Winter Closure of Casa Beach!
Date: Monday, February 17, 2014 11:44:51 PM

Feb 18, 2014

City Clerk

Dear Clerk,

I was sickened to learn that seal families are being harassed by
beachgoers as these highly sensitive animals seek a safe haven on Casa
Beach during pupping season. Last year, despite protective barriers,
residents were caught on video viciously harassing the animals--some of
whom were apparently pregnant. These animals are just trying to survive
and raise their families! Humans have razed wild coastal habitats and
there are plenty of recreational beach areas available, so seal
rookeries should be protected.

Please vote in support of the proposed resolution to prohibit public
access to Casa Beach annually from December 15 to May 15.
Banning these events would be good for animals as well as California's
fragile ecosystems, and I respectfully ask you to implement a ban.

Sincerely,

Baylie Woerner

mailto:advocate@animalactivist.com
mailto:darby.13@hotmail.com
mailto:CityClerk@sandiego.gov


From: Advocate on behalf of Ann Wittman
To: CLK City Clerk
Subject: Please Protect Seals by Supporting the Winter Closure of Casa Beach!
Date: Monday, February 17, 2014 7:14:39 PM

Feb 17, 2014

City Clerk

Dear Clerk,

I was sickened to learn that seal families are being harassed by
beachgoers as these highly sensitive animals seek a safe haven on Casa
Beach during pupping season. Last year, despite protective barriers,
residents were caught on video viciously harassing the animals--some of
whom were apparently pregnant. These animals are just trying to survive
and raise their families! Humans have razed wild coastal habitats and
there are plenty of recreational beach areas available, so seal
rookeries should be protected.

Please vote in support of the proposed resolution to prohibit public
access to Casa Beach annually from December 15 to May 15.
Banning these events would be good for animals as well as California's
fragile ecosystems, and I respectfully ask you to implement a ban.

Sincerely,

Ann Wittman

mailto:advocate@animalactivist.com
mailto:spygirl0120@gmail.com
mailto:CityClerk@sandiego.gov


From: Advocate on behalf of Theresa Wilson
To: CLK City Clerk
Subject: Please Protect Seals by Supporting the Winter Closure of Casa Beach!
Date: Monday, February 17, 2014 4:13:36 AM

Feb 17, 2014

City Clerk

Dear Clerk,

I was sickened to learn that seal families are being harassed by
beachgoers as these highly sensitive animals seek a safe haven on Casa
Beach during pupping season. Last year, despite protective barriers,
residents were caught on video viciously harassing the animals--some of
whom were apparently pregnant. These animals are just trying to survive
and raise their families! Humans have razed wild coastal habitats and
there are plenty of recreational beach areas available, so seal
rookeries should be protected.

Please vote in support of the proposed resolution to prohibit public
access to Casa Beach annually from December 15 to May 15.
Banning these events would be good for animals as well as California's
fragile ecosystems, and I respectfully ask you to implement a ban.

God said: A righteous man regards the life of his animal, But the
tender mercies of the wicked are cruel. This means to be good to the
animals and if you don't God sees that you are being cruel to his
animals.  He does get revenge. Think about it.

Sincerely,

Theresa Wilson

mailto:advocate@animalactivist.com
mailto:t.wilson2@live.com
mailto:CityClerk@sandiego.gov


From: Advocate on behalf of Karl  Wilson
To: CLK City Clerk
Subject: Please Protect Seals by Supporting the Winter Closure of Casa Beach!
Date: Monday, February 17, 2014 2:14:16 PM

Feb 17, 2014

City Clerk

Dear Clerk,

I was sickened to learn that seal families are being harassed by
beachgoers as these highly sensitive animals seek a safe haven on Casa
Beach during pupping season. Last year, despite protective barriers,
residents were caught on video viciously harassing the animals--some of
whom were apparently pregnant. These animals are just trying to survive
and raise their families! Humans have razed wild coastal habitats and
there are plenty of recreational beach areas available, so seal
rookeries should be protected.

Please vote in support of the proposed resolution to prohibit public
access to Casa Beach annually from December 15 to May 15.
Banning these events would be good for animals as well as California's
fragile ecosystems, and I respectfully ask you to implement a ban.

Sincerely,

Karl Wilson

mailto:advocate@animalactivist.com
mailto:karlwilson99@hotmail.co.uk
mailto:CityClerk@sandiego.gov


From: Advocate on behalf of Janet Wilson
To: CLK City Clerk
Subject: Please Protect Seals by Supporting the Winter Closure of Casa Beach!
Date: Monday, February 17, 2014 1:12:57 AM

Feb 17, 2014

City Clerk

Dear Clerk,

I was sickened to learn that seal families are being harassed by
beachgoers as these highly sensitive animals seek a safe haven on Casa
Beach during pupping season. Last year, despite protective barriers,
residents were caught on video viciously harassing the animals--some of
whom were apparently pregnant. These animals are just trying to survive
and raise their families! Humans have razed wild coastal habitats and
there are plenty of recreational beach areas available, so seal
rookeries should be protected.

Please vote in support of the proposed resolution to prohibit public
access to Casa Beach annually from December 15 to May 15.
Banning these events would be good for animals as well as California's
fragile ecosystems, and I respectfully ask you to implement a ban.

Sincerely,

Janet Wilson

mailto:advocate@animalactivist.com
mailto:nefertiti793@icloud.com
mailto:CityClerk@sandiego.gov


From: Advocate on behalf of Evie Wilson
To: CLK City Clerk
Subject: Please Protect Seals by Supporting the Winter Closure of Casa Beach!
Date: Monday, February 17, 2014 2:44:11 PM

Feb 17, 2014

City Clerk

Dear Clerk,

I was sickened to learn that seal families are being harassed by
beachgoers as these highly sensitive animals seek a safe haven on Casa
Beach during pupping season. Last year, despite protective barriers,
residents were caught on video viciously harassing the animals--some of
whom were apparently pregnant. These animals are just trying to survive
and raise their families! Humans have razed wild coastal habitats and
there are plenty of recreational beach areas available, so seal
rookeries should be protected.

Please vote in support of the proposed resolution to prohibit public
access to Casa Beach annually from December 15 to May 15.
Banning these events would be good for animals as well as California's
fragile ecosystems, and I respectfully ask you to implement a ban.

Sincerely,

Evie Wilson

mailto:advocate@animalactivist.com
mailto:eviedelaware@yahoo.com
mailto:CityClerk@sandiego.gov


From: Advocate on behalf of anne wills
To: CLK City Clerk
Subject: Please Protect Seals by Supporting the Winter Closure of Casa Beach!
Date: Monday, February 17, 2014 12:15:14 PM

Feb 17, 2014

City Clerk

Dear Clerk,

I was sickened to learn that seal families are being harassed by
beachgoers as these highly sensitive animals seek a safe haven on Casa
Beach during pupping season. Last year, despite protective barriers,
residents were caught on video viciously harassing the animals--some of
whom were apparently pregnant. These animals are just trying to survive
and raise their families! Humans have razed wild coastal habitats and
there are plenty of recreational beach areas available, so seal
rookeries should be protected.

Please vote in support of the proposed resolution to prohibit public
access to Casa Beach annually from December 15 to May 15.
Banning these events would be good for animals as well as California's
fragile ecosystems, and I respectfully ask you to implement a ban.

Sincerely,

anne wills

mailto:advocate@animalactivist.com
mailto:annemg7@yahoo.com
mailto:CityClerk@sandiego.gov


From: Advocate on behalf of Lee Ann Willis
To: CLK City Clerk
Subject: Please Protect Seals by Supporting the Winter Closure of Casa Beach!
Date: Monday, February 17, 2014 11:14:15 AM

Feb 17, 2014

City Clerk

Dear Clerk,

I was sickened to learn that seal families are being harassed by
beachgoers as these highly sensitive animals seek a safe haven on Casa
Beach during pupping season. Last year, despite protective barriers,
residents were caught on video viciously harassing the animals--some of
whom were apparently pregnant. These animals are just trying to survive
and raise their families! Humans have razed wild coastal habitats and
there are plenty of recreational beach areas available, so seal
rookeries should be protected.

Please vote in support of the proposed resolution to prohibit public
access to Casa Beach annually from December 15 to May 15.
Banning these events would be good for animals as well as California's
fragile ecosystems, and I respectfully ask you to implement a ban.

Sincerely,

Lee Ann Willis

mailto:advocate@animalactivist.com
mailto:leeannno3@sbcglobal.net
mailto:CityClerk@sandiego.gov


From: Advocate on behalf of Rae Williams
To: CLK City Clerk
Subject: Please Protect Seals by Supporting the Winter Closure of Casa Beach!
Date: Monday, February 17, 2014 11:44:42 AM

Feb 17, 2014

City Clerk

Dear Clerk,

I was sickened to learn that seal families are being harassed by
beachgoers as these highly sensitive animals seek a safe haven on Casa
Beach during pupping season. Last year, despite protective barriers,
residents were caught on video viciously harassing the animals--some of
whom were apparently pregnant. These animals are just trying to survive
and raise their families! Humans have razed wild coastal habitats and
there are plenty of recreational beach areas available, so seal
rookeries should be protected.

Please vote in support of the proposed resolution to prohibit public
access to Casa Beach annually from December 15 to May 15.
Banning these events would be good for animals as well as California's
fragile ecosystems, and I respectfully ask you to implement a ban.

Sincerely,

Rae Williams

mailto:advocate@animalactivist.com
mailto:rae@illusionscostume.com
mailto:CityClerk@sandiego.gov


From: Advocate on behalf of Paulina Williams
To: CLK City Clerk
Subject: Please Protect Seals by Supporting the Winter Closure of Casa Beach!
Date: Monday, February 17, 2014 7:43:26 AM

Feb 17, 2014

City Clerk

Dear Clerk,

I was sickened to learn that seal families are being harassed by
beachgoers as these highly sensitive animals seek a safe haven on Casa
Beach during pupping season. Last year, despite protective barriers,
residents were caught on video viciously harassing the animals--some of
whom were apparently pregnant. These animals are just trying to survive
and raise their families! Humans have razed wild coastal habitats and
there are plenty of recreational beach areas available, so seal
rookeries should be protected.

Please vote in support of the proposed resolution to prohibit public
access to Casa Beach annually from December 15 to May 15.
Banning these events would be good for animals as well as California's
fragile ecosystems, and I respectfully ask you to implement a ban.

Sincerely,

Paulina Williams

mailto:advocate@animalactivist.com
mailto:williamspaulina@hotmail.com
mailto:CityClerk@sandiego.gov


From: Advocate on behalf of pam wilbourn
To: CLK City Clerk
Subject: Please Protect Seals by Supporting the Winter Closure of Casa Beach!
Date: Monday, February 17, 2014 5:43:27 AM

Feb 17, 2014

City Clerk

Dear Clerk,

I was sickened to learn that seal families are being harassed by
beachgoers as these highly sensitive animals seek a safe haven on Casa
Beach during pupping season. Last year, despite protective barriers,
residents were caught on video viciously harassing the animals--some of
whom were apparently pregnant. These animals are just trying to survive
and raise their families! Humans have razed wild coastal habitats and
there are plenty of recreational beach areas available, so seal
rookeries should be protected.

Please vote in support of the proposed resolution to prohibit public
access to Casa Beach annually from December 15 to May 15.
Banning these events would be good for animals as well as California's
fragile ecosystems, and I respectfully ask you to implement a ban.

Sincerely,

pam wilbourn

mailto:advocate@animalactivist.com
mailto:pilovecats5@yahoo.com
mailto:CityClerk@sandiego.gov


From: Advocate on behalf of Aimee Wiederhold
To: CLK City Clerk
Subject: Please Protect Seals by Supporting the Winter Closure of Casa Beach!
Date: Monday, February 17, 2014 7:13:44 AM

Feb 17, 2014

City Clerk

Dear Clerk,

I was sickened to learn that seal families are being harassed by
beachgoers as these highly sensitive animals seek a safe haven on Casa
Beach during pupping season. Last year, despite protective barriers,
residents were caught on video viciously harassing the animals--some of
whom were apparently pregnant. These animals are just trying to survive
and raise their families! Humans have razed wild coastal habitats and
there are plenty of recreational beach areas available, so seal
rookeries should be protected.

Please vote in support of the proposed resolution to prohibit public
access to Casa Beach annually from December 15 to May 15.
Banning these events would be good for animals as well as California's
fragile ecosystems, and I respectfully ask you to implement a ban.

Sincerely,

Aimee Wiederhold

mailto:advocate@animalactivist.com
mailto:aimeewoowie@yahoo.com
mailto:CityClerk@sandiego.gov


From: Advocate on behalf of Megan Whitmer
To: CLK City Clerk
Subject: Please Protect Seals by Supporting the Winter Closure of Casa Beach!
Date: Monday, February 17, 2014 2:14:09 PM

Feb 17, 2014

City Clerk

Dear Clerk,

I was sickened to learn that seal families are being harassed by
beachgoers as these highly sensitive animals seek a safe haven on Casa
Beach during pupping season. Last year, despite protective barriers,
residents were caught on video viciously harassing the animals--some of
whom were apparently pregnant. These animals are just trying to survive
and raise their families! Humans have razed wild coastal habitats and
there are plenty of recreational beach areas available, so seal
rookeries should be protected.

Please vote in support of the proposed resolution to prohibit public
access to Casa Beach annually from December 15 to May 15.
Banning these events would be good for animals as well as California's
fragile ecosystems, and I respectfully ask you to implement a ban.

Sincerely,

Megan Whitmer

mailto:advocate@animalactivist.com
mailto:whitmer1@duq.edu
mailto:CityClerk@sandiego.gov


From: Advocate on behalf of Louise White
To: CLK City Clerk
Subject: Please Protect Seals by Supporting the Winter Closure of Casa Beach!
Date: Monday, February 17, 2014 11:14:24 AM

Feb 17, 2014

City Clerk

Dear Clerk,

I was sickened to learn that seal families are being harassed by
beachgoers as these highly sensitive animals seek a safe haven on Casa
Beach during pupping season. Last year, despite protective barriers,
residents were caught on video viciously harassing the animals--some of
whom were apparently pregnant. These animals are just trying to survive
and raise their families! Humans have razed wild coastal habitats and
there are plenty of recreational beach areas available, so seal
rookeries should be protected.

Please vote in support of the proposed resolution to prohibit public
access to Casa Beach annually from December 15 to May 15.
Banning these events would be good for animals as well as California's
fragile ecosystems, and I respectfully ask you to implement a ban.

Sincerely,

Louise White

mailto:advocate@animalactivist.com
mailto:louisefranceswhite@gmail.com
mailto:CityClerk@sandiego.gov


From: Advocate on behalf of Rike Wesendahl
To: CLK City Clerk
Subject: Please Protect Seals by Supporting the Winter Closure of Casa Beach!
Date: Monday, February 17, 2014 2:44:36 PM

Feb 17, 2014

City Clerk

Dear Clerk,

I was sickened to learn that seal families are being harassed by
beachgoers as these highly sensitive animals seek a safe haven on Casa
Beach during pupping season. Last year, despite protective barriers,
residents were caught on video viciously harassing the animals--some of
whom were apparently pregnant. These animals are just trying to survive
and raise their families! Humans have razed wild coastal habitats and
there are plenty of recreational beach areas available, so seal
rookeries should be protected.

Please vote in support of the proposed resolution to prohibit public
access to Casa Beach annually from December 15 to May 15.
Banning these events would be good for animals as well as California's
fragile ecosystems, and I respectfully ask you to implement a ban.

Sincerely,

Rike Wesendahl

mailto:advocate@animalactivist.com
mailto:tanith1470@gmx.de
mailto:CityClerk@sandiego.gov


From: Advocate on behalf of Sara Wersinger
To: CLK City Clerk
Subject: Please Protect Seals by Supporting the Winter Closure of Casa Beach!
Date: Monday, February 17, 2014 6:14:32 PM

Feb 17, 2014

City Clerk

Dear Clerk,

I was sickened to learn that seal families are being harassed by
beachgoers as these highly sensitive animals seek a safe haven on Casa
Beach during pupping season. Last year, despite protective barriers,
residents were caught on video viciously harassing the animals--some of
whom were apparently pregnant. These animals are just trying to survive
and raise their families! Humans have razed wild coastal habitats and
there are plenty of recreational beach areas available, so seal
rookeries should be protected.

Please vote in support of the proposed resolution to prohibit public
access to Casa Beach annually from December 15 to May 15.
Banning these events would be good for animals as well as California's
fragile ecosystems, and I respectfully ask you to implement a ban.

Sincerely,

Sara Wersinger

mailto:advocate@animalactivist.com
mailto:chancesr09@aol.com
mailto:CityClerk@sandiego.gov


From: Advocate on behalf of Leslie Weisberg
To: CLK City Clerk
Subject: Please Protect Seals by Supporting the Winter Closure of Casa Beach!
Date: Monday, February 17, 2014 6:14:35 PM

Feb 17, 2014

City Clerk

Dear Clerk,

I was sickened to learn that seal families are being harassed by
beachgoers as these highly sensitive animals seek a safe haven on Casa
Beach during pupping season. Last year, despite protective barriers,
residents were caught on video viciously harassing the animals--some of
whom were apparently pregnant. These animals are just trying to survive
and raise their families! Humans have razed wild coastal habitats and
there are plenty of recreational beach areas available, so seal
rookeries should be protected.

Please vote in support of the proposed resolution to prohibit public
access to Casa Beach annually from December 15 to May 15.
Banning these events would be good for animals as well as California's
fragile ecosystems, and I respectfully ask you to implement a ban.

Sincerely,

Leslie Weisberg

mailto:advocate@animalactivist.com
mailto:lweiber@yahoo.com
mailto:CityClerk@sandiego.gov


From: Advocate on behalf of Kim Watson
To: CLK City Clerk
Subject: PLEASE Protect Seals by Supporting the Winter Closure of Casa Beach!
Date: Monday, February 17, 2014 8:14:26 PM

Feb 17, 2014

City Clerk

Dear Clerk,

I was sickened to learn that seal families are being harassed by
beachgoers as these highly sensitive animals seek a safe haven on Casa
Beach during pupping season. Last year, despite protective barriers,
residents were caught on video viciously harassing the animals--some of
whom were apparently pregnant. These animals are just trying to survive
and raise their families! Humans have razed wild coastal habitats and
there are plenty of recreational beach areas available, so seal
rookeries should be protected.

Please vote in support of the proposed resolution to prohibit public
access to Casa Beach annually from December 15 to May 15.
Banning these events would be good for animals as well as California's
fragile ecosystems, and I respectfully ask you to implement a ban.

Sincerely,

Kim Watson

mailto:advocate@animalactivist.com
mailto:watsonk07@hotmail.com
mailto:CityClerk@sandiego.gov


From: Advocate on behalf of John Watson
To: CLK City Clerk
Subject: Please Protect Seals by Supporting the Winter Closure of Casa Beach!
Date: Monday, February 17, 2014 8:43:51 AM

Feb 17, 2014

City Clerk

Dear Clerk,

I was sickened to learn that seal families are being harassed by
beachgoers as these highly sensitive animals seek a safe haven on Casa
Beach during pupping season. Last year, despite protective barriers,
residents were caught on video viciously harassing the animals--some of
whom were apparently pregnant. These animals are just trying to survive
and raise their families! Humans have razed wild coastal habitats and
there are plenty of recreational beach areas available, so seal
rookeries should be protected.

Please vote in support of the proposed resolution to prohibit public
access to Casa Beach annually from December 15 to May 15.
Banning these events would be good for animals as well as California's
fragile ecosystems, and I respectfully ask you to implement a ban.

Sincerely,

John Watson

mailto:advocate@animalactivist.com
mailto:watson.johnscott@gmail.com
mailto:CityClerk@sandiego.gov


From: Advocate on behalf of Laura Waterworth
To: CLK City Clerk
Subject: Please Protect Seals by Supporting the Winter Closure of Casa Beach!
Date: Monday, February 17, 2014 8:14:07 AM

Feb 17, 2014

City Clerk

Dear Clerk,

I was sickened to learn that seal families are being harassed by
beachgoers as these highly sensitive animals seek a safe haven on Casa
Beach during pupping season. Last year, despite protective barriers,
residents were caught on video viciously harassing the animals--some of
whom were apparently pregnant. These animals are just trying to survive
and raise their families! Humans have razed wild coastal habitats and
there are plenty of recreational beach areas available, so seal
rookeries should be protected.

Please vote in support of the proposed resolution to prohibit public
access to Casa Beach annually from December 15 to May 15.
Banning these events would be good for animals as well as California's
fragile ecosystems, and I respectfully ask you to implement a ban.

Sincerely,

Laura Waterworth

mailto:advocate@animalactivist.com
mailto:snip-first@att.net
mailto:CityClerk@sandiego.gov


From: Advocate on behalf of ron walters
To: CLK City Clerk
Subject: Please Protect Seals by Supporting the Winter Closure of Casa Beach!
Date: Monday, February 17, 2014 2:42:54 AM

Feb 17, 2014

City Clerk

Dear Clerk,

I was sickened to learn that seal families are being harassed by
beachgoers as these highly sensitive animals seek a safe haven on Casa
Beach during pupping season. Last year, despite protective barriers,
residents were caught on video viciously harassing the animals--some of
whom were apparently pregnant. These animals are just trying to survive
and raise their families! Humans have razed wild coastal habitats and
there are plenty of recreational beach areas available, so seal
rookeries should be protected.

Please vote in support of the proposed resolution to prohibit public
access to Casa Beach annually from December 15 to May 15.
Banning these events would be good for animals as well as California's
fragile ecosystems, and I respectfully ask you to implement a ban.

Sincerely,

ron walters

mailto:advocate@animalactivist.com
mailto:rwalters1954@yahoo.co.uk
mailto:CityClerk@sandiego.gov


From: Advocate on behalf of Charlotte Walter
To: CLK City Clerk
Subject: Please Protect Seals by Supporting the Winter Closure of Casa Beach!
Date: Monday, February 17, 2014 1:13:56 PM

Feb 17, 2014

City Clerk

Dear Clerk,

I was sickened to learn that seal families are being harassed by
beachgoers as these highly sensitive animals seek a safe haven on Casa
Beach during pupping season. Last year, despite protective barriers,
residents were caught on video viciously harassing the animals--some of
whom were apparently pregnant. These animals are just trying to survive
and raise their families! Humans have razed wild coastal habitats and
there are plenty of recreational beach areas available, so seal
rookeries should be protected.

Please vote in support of the proposed resolution to prohibit public
access to Casa Beach annually from December 15 to May 15.
Banning these events would be good
for animals as well as California's fragile ecosystems, and I
respectfully ask you to implement a ban.

Sincerely,

Charlotte Walter

mailto:advocate@animalactivist.com
mailto:charlotte.walter94@hotmail.com
mailto:CityClerk@sandiego.gov


From: Advocate on behalf of Lauren Wallace
To: CLK City Clerk
Subject: Please Protect Seals by Supporting the Winter Closure of Casa Beach!
Date: Monday, February 17, 2014 1:13:01 AM

Feb 17, 2014

City Clerk

Dear Clerk,

I was sickened to learn that seal families are being harassed by
beachgoers as these highly sensitive animals seek a safe haven on Casa
Beach during pupping season. Last year, despite protective barriers,
residents were caught on video viciously harassing the animals--some of
whom were apparently pregnant. These animals are just trying to survive
and raise their families! Humans have razed wild coastal habitats and
there are plenty of recreational beach areas available, so seal
rookeries should be protected.

Please vote in support of the proposed resolution to prohibit public
access to Casa Beach annually from December 15 to May 15.
Banning these events would be good for animals as well as California's
fragile ecosystems, and I respectfully ask you to implement a ban.

Sincerely,

Lauren Wallace

mailto:advocate@animalactivist.com
mailto:lauren_wallace7@hotmail.com
mailto:CityClerk@sandiego.gov


From: Advocate on behalf of janice walker
To: CLK City Clerk
Subject: Please Protect Seals by Supporting the Winter Closure of Casa Beach!
Date: Monday, February 17, 2014 7:14:02 AM

Feb 17, 2014

City Clerk

Dear Clerk,

I was sickened to learn that seal families are being harassed by
beachgoers as these highly sensitive animals seek a safe haven on Casa
Beach during pupping season. Last year, despite protective barriers,
residents were caught on video viciously harassing the animals--some of
whom were apparently pregnant. These animals are just trying to survive
and raise their families! Humans have razed wild coastal habitats and
there are plenty of recreational beach areas available, so seal
rookeries should be protected.

Please vote in support of the proposed resolution to prohibit public
access to Casa Beach annually from December 15 to May 15.
Banning these events would be good for animals as well as California's
fragile ecosystems, and I respectfully ask you to implement a ban.

Sincerely,

janice walker

mailto:advocate@animalactivist.com
mailto:walkeraz01@gmail.com
mailto:CityClerk@sandiego.gov


From: Advocate on behalf of Aurea Walker
To: CLK City Clerk
Subject: Please Protect Seals by Supporting the Winter Closure of Casa Beach!
Date: Monday, February 17, 2014 3:14:11 PM

Feb 17, 2014

City Clerk

Dear Clerk,

I was sickened to learn that seal families are being harassed by
beachgoers as these highly sensitive animals seek a safe haven on Casa
Beach during pupping season. Last year, despite protective barriers,
residents were caught on video viciously harassing the animals--some of
whom were apparently pregnant. These animals are just trying to survive
and raise their families! Humans have razed wild coastal habitats and
there are plenty of recreational beach areas available, so seal
rookeries should be protected.

Please vote in support of the proposed resolution to prohibit public
access to Casa Beach annually from December 15 to May 15.
Banning these events would be good for animals as well as California's
fragile ecosystems, and I respectfully ask you to implement a ban.

Sincerely,

Aurea Walker

mailto:advocate@animalactivist.com
mailto:aureawalker@yahoo.com
mailto:CityClerk@sandiego.gov


From: Advocate on behalf of Renate Wald
To: CLK City Clerk
Subject: Please Protect Seals by Supporting the Winter Closure of Casa Beach!
Date: Monday, February 17, 2014 5:44:08 PM

Feb 17, 2014

City Clerk

Dear Clerk,

I was sickened to learn that seal families are being harassed by
beachgoers as these highly sensitive animals seek a safe haven on Casa
Beach during pupping season. Last year, despite protective barriers,
residents were caught on video viciously harassing the animals--some of
whom were apparently pregnant. These animals are just trying to survive
and raise their families! Humans have razed wild coastal habitats and
there are plenty of recreational beach areas available, so seal
rookeries should be protected.

Please vote in support of the proposed resolution to prohibit public
access to Casa Beach annually from December 15 to May 15.
Banning these events would be good for animals as well as California's
fragile ecosystems, and I respectfully ask you to implement a ban.

Sincerely,

Renate Wald

mailto:advocate@animalactivist.com
mailto:rhwald3@gmail.com
mailto:CityClerk@sandiego.gov


From: Advocate on behalf of Kasia Walach
To: CLK City Clerk
Subject: Please Protect Seals by Supporting the Winter Closure of Casa Beach!
Date: Monday, February 17, 2014 1:45:05 PM

Feb 17, 2014

City Clerk

Dear Clerk,

I was sickened to learn that seal families are being harassed by
beachgoers as these highly sensitive animals seek a safe haven on Casa
Beach during pupping season. Last year, despite protective barriers,
residents were caught on video viciously harassing the animals--some of
whom were apparently pregnant. These animals are just trying to survive
and raise their families! Humans have razed wild coastal habitats and
there are plenty of recreational beach areas available, so seal
rookeries should be protected.

Please vote in support of the proposed resolution to prohibit public
access to Casa Beach annually from December 15 to May 15.
Banning these events would be good for animals as well as California's
fragile ecosystems, and I respectfully ask you to implement a ban.

Sincerely,

Kasia Walach

mailto:advocate@animalactivist.com
mailto:kasia_mail@yahoo.de
mailto:CityClerk@sandiego.gov


From: Advocate on behalf of Gabriela Walach
To: CLK City Clerk
Subject: Please Protect Seals by Supporting the Winter Closure of Casa Beach!
Date: Monday, February 17, 2014 2:43:17 AM

Feb 17, 2014

City Clerk

Dear Clerk,

I was sickened to learn that seal families are being harassed by
beachgoers as these highly sensitive animals seek a safe haven on Casa
Beach during pupping season. Last year, despite protective barriers,
residents were caught on video viciously harassing the animals--some of
whom were apparently pregnant. These animals are just trying to survive
and raise their families! Humans have razed wild coastal habitats and
there are plenty of recreational beach areas available, so seal
rookeries should be protected.

Please vote in support of the proposed resolution to prohibit public
access to Casa Beach annually from December 15 to May 15.
Banning these events would be good for animals as well as California's
fragile ecosystems, and I respectfully ask you to implement a ban.

Sincerely,

Gabriela Walach

mailto:advocate@animalactivist.com
mailto:gszary@gmail.com
mailto:CityClerk@sandiego.gov


From: Advocate on behalf of Rosemary Wagner
To: CLK City Clerk
Subject: Please Protect Seals by Supporting the Winter Closure of Casa Beach!
Date: Monday, February 17, 2014 12:43:11 AM

Feb 17, 2014

City Clerk

Dear Clerk,

I was sickened to learn that seal families are being harassed by
beachgoers as these highly sensitive animals seek a safe haven on Casa
Beach during pupping season. Last year, despite protective barriers,
residents were caught on video viciously harassing the animals--some of
whom were apparently pregnant. These animals are just trying to survive
and raise their families! Humans have razed wild coastal habitats and
there are plenty of recreational beach areas available, so seal
rookeries should be protected.

These poor animals need to be protected from these types of people!

Please vote in support of the proposed resolution to prohibit public
access to Casa Beach annually from December 15 to May 15.
Banning these events would be good for animals as well as California's
fragile ecosystems, and I respectfully ask you to implement a ban.

Sincerely,

Rosemary Wagner

mailto:advocate@animalactivist.com
mailto:ro429@si.rr.com
mailto:CityClerk@sandiego.gov


From: Advocate on behalf of JULIE WADE
To: CLK City Clerk
Subject: Please Protect Seals by Supporting the Winter Closure of Casa Beach!
Date: Monday, February 17, 2014 9:14:14 AM

Feb 17, 2014

City Clerk

Dear Clerk,

I was sickened to learn that seal families are being harassed by
beachgoers as these highly sensitive animals seek a safe haven on Casa
Beach during pupping season. Last year, despite protective barriers,
residents were caught on video viciously harassing the animals--some of
whom were apparently pregnant. These animals are just trying to survive
and raise their families! Humans have razed wild coastal habitats and
there are plenty of recreational beach areas available, so seal
rookeries should be protected.

Please vote in support of the proposed resolution to prohibit public
access to Casa Beach annually from December 15 to May 15.
Banning these events would be good for animals as well as California's
fragile ecosystems, and I respectfully ask you to implement a ban.

Sincerely,

JULIE WADE

mailto:advocate@animalactivist.com
mailto:weliwonder@yahoo.com
mailto:CityClerk@sandiego.gov


From: Advocate on behalf of karmen vrhovnik
To: CLK City Clerk
Subject: Please Protect Seals by Supporting the Winter Closure of Casa Beach!
Date: Monday, February 17, 2014 2:43:24 AM

Feb 17, 2014

City Clerk

Dear Clerk,

I was sickened to learn that seal families are being harassed by
beachgoers as these highly sensitive animals seek a safe haven on Casa
Beach during pupping season. Last year, despite protective barriers,
residents were caught on video viciously harassing the animals--some of
whom were apparently pregnant. These animals are just trying to survive
and raise their families! Humans have razed wild coastal habitats and
there are plenty of recreational beach areas available, so seal
rookeries should be protected.

Please vote in support of the proposed resolution to prohibit public
access to Casa Beach annually from December 15 to May 15.
Banning these events would be good for animals as well as California's
fragile ecosystems, and I respectfully ask you to implement a ban.

Sincerely,

karmen vrhovnik

mailto:advocate@animalactivist.com
mailto:karmen.vrhovnik@gmail.com
mailto:CityClerk@sandiego.gov


From: Advocate on behalf of Julia Voronina
To: CLK City Clerk
Subject: Please Protect Seals by Supporting the Winter Closure of Casa Beach!
Date: Monday, February 17, 2014 1:43:19 AM

Feb 17, 2014

City Clerk

Dear Clerk,

I was sickened to learn that seal families are being harassed by
beachgoers as these highly sensitive animals seek a safe haven on Casa
Beach during pupping season. Last year, despite protective barriers,
residents were caught on video viciously harassing the animals--some of
whom were apparently pregnant. These animals are just trying to survive
and raise their families! Humans have razed wild coastal habitats and
there are plenty of recreational beach areas available, so seal
rookeries should be protected.

Please vote in support of the proposed resolution to prohibit public
access to Casa Beach annually from December 15 to May 15.
Banning these events would be good for animals as well as California's
fragile ecosystems, and I respectfully ask you to implement a ban.

Sincerely,

Julia Voronina

mailto:advocate@animalactivist.com
mailto:j.voronina@mail.ru
mailto:CityClerk@sandiego.gov


From: Advocate on behalf of Angie Vlassis
To: CLK City Clerk
Subject: Please Protect Seals by Supporting the Winter Closure of Casa Beach!
Date: Monday, February 17, 2014 2:43:50 PM

Feb 17, 2014

City Clerk

Dear Clerk,

I was sickened to learn that seal families are being harassed by
beachgoers as these highly sensitive animals seek a safe haven on Casa
Beach during pupping season. Last year, despite protective barriers,
residents were caught on video viciously harassing the animals--some of
whom were apparently pregnant. These animals are just trying to survive
and raise their families! Humans have razed wild coastal habitats and
there are plenty of recreational beach areas available, so seal
rookeries should be protected.

Please vote in support of the proposed resolution to prohibit public
access to Casa Beach annually from December 15 to May 15.
Banning these events would be good for animals as well as California's
fragile ecosystems, and I respectfully ask you to implement a ban.

Sincerely,

Angie Vlassis

mailto:advocate@animalactivist.com
mailto:angievlassis@gmail.com
mailto:CityClerk@sandiego.gov


From: Advocate on behalf of marisol vite
To: CLK City Clerk
Subject: Please Protect Seals by Supporting the Winter Closure of Casa Beach!
Date: Monday, February 17, 2014 3:43:02 AM

Feb 17, 2014

City Clerk

Dear Clerk,

I was sickened to learn that seal families are being harassed by
beachgoers as these highly sensitive animals seek a safe haven on Casa
Beach during pupping season. Last year, despite protective barriers,
residents were caught on video viciously harassing the animals--some of
whom were apparently pregnant. These animals are just trying to survive
and raise their families! Humans have razed wild coastal habitats and
there are plenty of recreational beach areas available, so seal
rookeries should be protected.

Please vote in support of the proposed resolution to prohibit public
access to Casa Beach annually from December 15 to May 15.
Banning these events would be good for animals as well as California's
fragile ecosystems, and I respectfully ask you to implement a ban.

Sincerely,

marisol vite

mailto:advocate@animalactivist.com
mailto:marisolvite@hotmail.com
mailto:CityClerk@sandiego.gov


From: Advocate on behalf of Lisa Vitali
To: CLK City Clerk
Subject: Please Protect Seals by Supporting the Winter Closure of Casa Beach!
Date: Monday, February 17, 2014 4:14:55 PM

Feb 17, 2014

City Clerk

Dear Clerk,

I was sickened to learn that seal families are being harassed by
beachgoers as these highly sensitive animals seek a safe haven on Casa
Beach during pupping season. Last year, despite protective barriers,
residents were caught on video viciously harassing the animals--some of
whom were apparently pregnant. These animals are just trying to survive
and raise their families! Humans have razed wild coastal habitats and
there are plenty of recreational beach areas available, so seal
rookeries should be protected.

Please vote in support of the proposed resolution to prohibit public
access to Casa Beach annually from December 15 to May 15.
Banning these events would be good for animals as well as California's
fragile ecosystems, and I respectfully ask you to implement a ban.

Sincerely,

Lisa Vitali

mailto:advocate@animalactivist.com
mailto:lisavit77@hotmail.com
mailto:CityClerk@sandiego.gov


From: Advocate on behalf of sonia vitale
To: CLK City Clerk
Subject: Please Protect Seals by Supporting the Winter Closure of Casa Beach!
Date: Monday, February 17, 2014 4:43:39 AM

Feb 17, 2014

City Clerk

Dear Clerk,

I was sickened to learn that seal families are being harassed by
beachgoers as these highly sensitive animals seek a safe haven on Casa
Beach during pupping season. Last year, despite protective barriers,
residents were caught on video viciously harassing the animals--some of
whom were apparently pregnant. These animals are just trying to survive
and raise their families! Humans have razed wild coastal habitats and
there are plenty of recreational beach areas available, so seal
rookeries should be protected.

Please vote in support of the proposed resolution to prohibit public
access to Casa Beach annually from December 15 to May 15.
Banning these events would be good for animals as well as California's
fragile ecosystems, and I respectfully ask you to implement a ban.

Sincerely,

sonia vitale

mailto:advocate@animalactivist.com
mailto:soniavitale1972@yahoo.it
mailto:CityClerk@sandiego.gov


From: Advocate on behalf of irena visevich
To: CLK City Clerk
Subject: Please Protect Seals by Supporting the Winter Closure of Casa Beach!
Date: Monday, February 17, 2014 5:44:22 PM

Feb 17, 2014

City Clerk

Dear Clerk,

I was sickened to learn that seal families are being harassed by
beachgoers as these highly sensitive animals seek a safe haven on Casa
Beach during pupping season. Last year, despite protective barriers,
residents were caught on video viciously harassing the animals--some of
whom were apparently pregnant. These animals are just trying to survive
and raise their families! Humans have razed wild coastal habitats and
there are plenty of recreational beach areas available, so seal
rookeries should be protected.

Please vote in support of the proposed resolution to prohibit public
access to Casa Beach annually from December 15 to May 15.
Banning these events would be good for animals as well as California's
fragile ecosystems, and I respectfully ask you to implement a ban.

Sincerely,

irena visevich

mailto:advocate@animalactivist.com
mailto:visevich2001@yahoo.com
mailto:CityClerk@sandiego.gov


From: Advocate on behalf of Renee Vincent
To: CLK City Clerk
Subject: Please Protect Seals by Supporting the Winter Closure of Casa Beach!
Date: Monday, February 17, 2014 10:14:19 AM

Feb 17, 2014

City Clerk

Dear Clerk,

I was sickened to learn that seal families are being harassed by
beachgoers as these highly sensitive animals seek a safe haven on Casa
Beach during pupping season. Last year, despite protective barriers,
residents were caught on video viciously harassing the animals--some of
whom were apparently pregnant. These animals are just trying to survive
and raise their families! Humans have razed wild coastal habitats and
there are plenty of recreational beach areas available, so seal
rookeries should be protected.

Please vote in support of the proposed resolution to prohibit public
access to Casa Beach annually from December 15 to May 15.
Banning these events would be good for animals as well as California's
fragile ecosystems, and I respectfully ask you to implement a ban.

Sincerely,

Renee Vincent

mailto:advocate@animalactivist.com
mailto:white_wolf@att.net
mailto:CityClerk@sandiego.gov


From: Advocate on behalf of Rosa Vieyra
To: CLK City Clerk
Subject: Please Protect Seals by Supporting the Winter Closure of Casa Beach!
Date: Monday, February 17, 2014 2:12:51 AM

Feb 17, 2014

City Clerk

Dear Clerk,

I was sickened to learn that seal families are being harassed by
beachgoers as these highly sensitive animals seek a safe haven on Casa
Beach during pupping season. Last year, despite protective barriers,
residents were caught on video viciously harassing the animals--some of
whom were apparently pregnant. These animals are just trying to survive
and raise their families! Humans have razed wild coastal habitats and
there are plenty of recreational beach areas available, so seal
rookeries should be protected.

Please vote in support of the proposed resolution to prohibit public
access to Casa Beach annually from December 15 to May 15.
Banning these events would be good for animals as well as California's
fragile ecosystems, and I respectfully ask you to implement a ban.

Sincerely,

Rosa Vieyra

mailto:advocate@animalactivist.com
mailto:sitacoco1504@yahoo.es
mailto:CityClerk@sandiego.gov


From: Advocate on behalf of maria magdalena mestre vicedo
To: CLK City Clerk
Subject: Please Protect Seals by Supporting the Winter Closure of Casa Beach!
Date: Monday, February 17, 2014 2:42:51 AM

Feb 17, 2014

City Clerk

Dear Clerk,

I was sickened to learn that seal families are being harassed by
beachgoers as these highly sensitive animals seek a safe haven on Casa
Beach during pupping season. Last year, despite protective barriers,
residents were caught on video viciously harassing the animals--some of
whom were apparently pregnant. These animals are just trying to survive
and raise their families! Humans have razed wild coastal habitats and
there are plenty of recreational beach areas available, so seal
rookeries should be protected.

Please vote in support of the proposed resolution to prohibit public
access to Casa Beach annually from December 15 to May 15.
Banning these events would be good for animals as well as California's
fragile ecosystems, and I respectfully ask you to implement a ban.

Sincerely,

maria magdalena mestre vicedo

mailto:advocate@animalactivist.com
mailto:malenmv@hotmail.com
mailto:CityClerk@sandiego.gov


From: Advocate on behalf of Karina Vesterling
To: CLK City Clerk
Subject: Please Protect Seals by Supporting the Winter Closure of Casa Beach!
Date: Monday, February 17, 2014 1:42:56 AM

Feb 17, 2014

City Clerk

Dear Clerk,

I was sickened to learn that seal families are being harassed by
beachgoers as these highly sensitive animals seek a safe haven on Casa
Beach during pupping season. Last year, despite protective barriers,
residents were caught on video viciously harassing the animals--some of
whom were apparently pregnant. These animals are just trying to survive
and raise their families! Humans have razed wild coastal habitats and
there are plenty of recreational beach areas available, so seal
rookeries should be protected.

Please vote in support of the proposed resolution to prohibit public
access to Casa Beach annually from December 15 to May 15.
Banning these events would be good for animals as well as California's
fragile ecosystems, and I respectfully ask you to implement a ban.

Sincerely,

Karina Vesterling

mailto:advocate@animalactivist.com
mailto:vesterling.karina@googlemail.com
mailto:CityClerk@sandiego.gov


From: Advocate on behalf of Veronika Vesela
To: CLK City Clerk
Subject: Please Protect Seals by Supporting the Winter Closure of Casa Beach!
Date: Monday, February 17, 2014 12:42:51 AM

Feb 17, 2014

City Clerk

Dear Clerk,

I was sickened to learn that seal families are being harassed by
beachgoers as these highly sensitive animals seek a safe haven on Casa
Beach during pupping season. Last year, despite protective barriers,
residents were caught on video viciously harassing the animals--some of
whom were apparently pregnant. These animals are just trying to survive
and raise their families! Humans have razed wild coastal habitats and
there are plenty of recreational beach areas available, so seal
rookeries should be protected.

Please vote in support of the proposed resolution to prohibit public
access to Casa Beach annually from December 15 to May 15.
Banning these events would be good for animals as well as California's
fragile ecosystems, and I respectfully ask you to implement a ban.

Sincerely,

Veronika Vesela

mailto:advocate@animalactivist.com
mailto:vesela.ver@hotmail.com
mailto:CityClerk@sandiego.gov


From: Advocate on behalf of Melissa Verheijen
To: CLK City Clerk
Subject: Please Protect Seals by Supporting the Winter Closure of Casa Beach!
Date: Monday, February 17, 2014 4:43:48 AM

Feb 17, 2014

City Clerk

Dear Clerk,

I was sickened to learn that seal families are being harassed by
beachgoers as these highly sensitive animals seek a safe haven on Casa
Beach during pupping season. Last year, despite protective barriers,
residents were caught on video viciously harassing the animals--some of
whom were apparently pregnant. These animals are just trying to survive
and raise their families! Humans have razed wild coastal habitats and
there are plenty of recreational beach areas available, so seal
rookeries should be protected.

Please vote in support of the proposed resolution to prohibit public
access to Casa Beach annually from December 15 to May 15.
Banning these events would be good for animals as well as California's
fragile ecosystems, and I respectfully ask you to implement a ban.

Sincerely,

Melissa Verheijen

mailto:advocate@animalactivist.com
mailto:greendresses@hotmail.com
mailto:CityClerk@sandiego.gov


From: Advocate on behalf of Nuria Vergara
To: CLK City Clerk
Subject: Please Protect Seals by Supporting the Winter Closure of Casa Beach!
Date: Monday, February 17, 2014 8:43:41 AM

Feb 17, 2014

City Clerk

Dear Clerk,

I was sickened to learn that seal families are being harassed by
beachgoers as these highly sensitive animals seek a safe haven on Casa
Beach during pupping season. Last year, despite protective barriers,
residents were caught on video viciously harassing the animals--some of
whom were apparently pregnant. These animals are just trying to survive
and raise their families! Humans have razed wild coastal habitats and
there are plenty of recreational beach areas available, so seal
rookeries should be protected.

Please vote in support of the proposed resolution to prohibit public
access to Casa Beach annually from December 15 to May 15.
Banning these events would be good for animals as well as California's
fragile ecosystems, and I respectfully ask you to implement a ban.

Sincerely,

Nuria Vergara

mailto:advocate@animalactivist.com
mailto:la_gata_43830@yahoo.com
mailto:CityClerk@sandiego.gov


From: Advocate on behalf of Carla Venturini
To: CLK City Clerk
Subject: PLEASE Protect Seals by Supporting the Winter Closure of Casa Beach!
Date: Monday, February 17, 2014 1:14:43 PM

Feb 17, 2014

City Clerk

Dear Clerk,

I was sickened to learn that seal families are being harassed by
beachgoers as these highly sensitive animals seek a safe haven on Casa
Beach during pupping season. Last year, despite protective barriers,
residents were caught on video viciously harassing the animals--some of
whom were apparently pregnant. These animals are just trying to survive
and raise their families! Humans have razed wild coastal habitats and
there are plenty of recreational beach areas available, so seal
rookeries should be protected.

Please vote in support of the proposed resolution to prohibit public
access to Casa Beach annually from December 15 to May 15.
Banning these events would be good for animals as well as California's
fragile ecosystems, and I respectfully ask you to implement a ban.

Sincerely,

Carla Venturini

mailto:advocate@animalactivist.com
mailto:carlinha_venturini@yahoo.com.br
mailto:CityClerk@sandiego.gov


From: Advocate on behalf of Carla Venturini
To: CLK City Clerk
Subject: PLEASE Protect Seals by Supporting the Winter Closure of Casa Beach!
Date: Monday, February 17, 2014 2:44:10 PM

Feb 17, 2014

City Clerk

Dear Clerk,

I was sickened to learn that seal families are being harassed by
beachgoers as these highly sensitive animals seek a safe haven on Casa
Beach during pupping season. Last year, despite protective barriers,
residents were caught on video viciously harassing the animals--some of
whom were apparently pregnant. These animals are just trying to survive
and raise their families! Humans have razed wild coastal habitats and
there are plenty of recreational beach areas available, so seal
rookeries should be protected.

Please vote in support of the proposed resolution to prohibit public
access to Casa Beach annually from December 15 to May 15.
Banning these events would be good for animals as well as California's
fragile ecosystems, and I respectfully ask you to implement a ban.

Sincerely,

Carla Venturini

mailto:advocate@animalactivist.com
mailto:carlinha_venturini@yahoo.com.br
mailto:CityClerk@sandiego.gov


From: Advocate on behalf of Ausra Vengeliauskaite
To: CLK City Clerk
Subject: Please Protect Seals by Supporting the Winter Closure of Casa Beach!
Date: Monday, February 17, 2014 6:13:38 AM

Feb 17, 2014

City Clerk

Dear Clerk,

I was sickened to learn that seal families are being harassed by
beachgoers as these highly sensitive animals seek a safe haven on Casa
Beach during pupping season. Last year, despite protective barriers,
residents were caught on video viciously harassing the animals--some of
whom were apparently pregnant. These animals are just trying to survive
and raise their families! Humans have razed wild coastal habitats and
there are plenty of recreational beach areas available, so seal
rookeries should be protected.

Please vote in support of the proposed resolution to prohibit public
access to Casa Beach annually from December 15 to May 15.
Banning these events would be good for animals as well as California's
fragile ecosystems, and I respectfully ask you to implement a ban.

Sincerely,

Ausra Vengeliauskaite

mailto:advocate@animalactivist.com
mailto:jamilia1982@yahoo.com
mailto:CityClerk@sandiego.gov


From: Advocate on behalf of Sylwia Zukowska
To: CLK City Clerk
Subject: Please Protect Seals by Supporting the Winter Closure of Casa Beach!
Date: Monday, February 17, 2014 1:43:42 AM

Feb 17, 2014

City Clerk

Dear Clerk,

I was sickened to learn that seal families are being harassed by
beachgoers as these highly sensitive animals seek a safe haven on Casa
Beach during pupping season. Last year, despite protective barriers,
residents were caught on video viciously harassing the animals--some of
whom were apparently pregnant. These animals are just trying to survive
and raise their families! Humans have razed wild coastal habitats and
there are plenty of recreational beach areas available, so seal
rookeries should be protected.

Please vote in support of the proposed resolution to prohibit public
access to Casa Beach annually from December 15 to May 15.
Banning these events would be good for animals as well as California's
fragile ecosystems, and I respectfully ask you to implement a ban.

Sincerely,

Sylwia Zukowska

mailto:advocate@animalactivist.com
mailto:sylwiaob@wp.pl
mailto:CityClerk@sandiego.gov

